
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR 

DESIGN SERVICES 
 

LONE ELM RD., 119TH ST. TO HAROLD ST., IMPROVEMENTS 
PN 3-C-040-25 

 
 

The City of Olathe, Kansas, Infrastructure Department is requesting qualified design firms 
to submit qualifications for the preparation of design documents for the following project:  
 

Lone Elm Rd., 119th St. to Harold St., Improvements 
 
This project will improve Lone Elm Road from 119th Street to Harold Street from an 
existing collector roadway to a 2-lane divided arterial. Improvements will include 
pavement construction, curb and gutter, medians, traffic signal, streetlights, sidewalks, bike 
lanes, storm sewer, and all other work pertinent to completing the project.  
 
The project will include survey of existing conditions, utility coordination, cost estimates, 
acquisition documentation (title reports, surveyed exhibits, easement documents, etc.) 
needed for any right-of-way or easements (as/if needed), traffic counts as needed, 
developing construction plans in accordance with Olathe specifications, coordination with 
utilities, assistance with bidding of projects for construction, and assistance as needed 
throughout construction. 

 
 
 All proposals are due: Wednesday, December 11, 2024, by 4:00 p.m. 
 
  Please direct all questions to:  
 
   Therese Vink, PE 
   PHONE: 913-971-9032 
   E-MAIL: tmersmann@olatheks.org   
 

Full Request for Proposals can be downloaded from www.negometrix.com  

http://www.negometrix.com/

